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March 27, 2025 

 

 

Colton Leonard 

City of Bryant 

Planning and Development 

210 SW 3rd Street 

Bryant, AR 72022 

 

 

Subject: Final Plat – Midland Road, Bryant, AR (Parcel #840-11633-707) 

 

 

Dear Colton, 

 

On behalf of our client, Havens Development, I am formally requesting staff review for the Final Plat of Parcel # 
840-11633-707 located on Midland Road, Bryant, AR. This project will have sewer provided by Bryant, Electric is 
provided by Entergy and First Electric, and Water is provided by Water Users. This property has been annexed as 
well. We would like to be included in the April 14th Planning Commission Meeting at 6:00 P.M. We thank you for your 
review and look forward to addressing any comments. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions, concerns, or if I can be of any further assistance. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Hope 
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